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SUBJECT: Clinical Support Specialist (Social Worker) FAQ 

 
  
Secondary Administrators,  
 
Please review the document of “Frequently Asked Questions” to understand more about the scope and 
expectations of the “Clinical Support Specialist” (a.k.a. Social Worker) in your building. Please contact 
McKinley Withers with questions or concerns regarding your assigned Clinical Support Specialist.  
 
It is anticipated that each secondary school will have a full-time clinical support specialist for the 2023-24 
school year and hiring is ongoing.  
 


